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Comment Form 
Bridge 21-1.00 , PID 99757 

Realignment of CR 21 over the Great Miami River 
Public Meeting July 19, 2016 

 
Contacts:  Scott C. Coleman, P.E., P.S. 
  Logan County Engineer 
  Phone: 937-592-2791 
  Email: scoleman@co.logan.oh.us 
  Mail: Logan County Engineer's Office 
   P.O. Box 427 
   Bellefontaine, OH 43311  
 
Comments Submitted by*: __________________________________ 

Address:    __________________________________ 

     __________________________________ 

     __________________________________ 

*Contact information is not required, but will ensure you are included on the response to 
comments and allow us to contact you if additional information is needed. 
 
What is your interest in the proposed project? (Please check all that apply) 
__ I own or rent property in the vicinity of the bridge. 
__ I use the bridge on my daily commute. 
__ I regularly walk or cycle over the bridge. 
__ Other (Please describe) 
 
 
 
 

1. Construction is tentatively planned for the Spring and Summer of 2020 and will 
require an extended road closure and detour.  The tentative detour would be CR 
77 to CR 34 to SR 47 and CR 21 to CR 24 to SR 47.  Please provide any 
concerns that you have regarding the necessary detour to allow for construction: 

 

 



2. The construction of the new bridge will require permanent acquisition from 
private property.  Please provide any concerns that you have regarding the 
necessary property acquisition: 
 
 

 

 

3. Please identify intersections in the area that need some improvements to be 
used as a detour route and describe the improvements needed: 

 
 
 
 
 

4. Please describe any concerns you have regarding the effect of the project on the 
existing historic truss bridge or other possible cultural resources in the area: 

  
 
 
 
 
5. What are your recommendations for preserving the historic iron truss? 
 

 

 

6.  Additional comments and/or concerns: 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
The environmental review, consultation and other actions required by applicable 
Federal environmental laws for this project are being, or have been, carried out by 
ODOT pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated 
12/11/2015, and executed by FHWA and ODOT. 
 
Please provide comments by August 19, 2016. 


